

SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF NURSING SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 4305 S LOUISE AVE SUITE 201 \$ SIOUX FALLS SD 57106 (605) 362-2760 \$ FAX: 362-2768

April 28, 2014

Chris Baartman 417 North St Paul Sioux Falls, SD 57103

Dear Mr. Baartman:

On September 15, 2009, the South Dakota Board of Nursing mandated your participation in the South Dakota Health Professionals Assistance Program (HPAP). April 25, 2014, 2014, the Board was notified by HPAP that you have been successfully discharged from the program.

Enclosed please find your active, multi-state South Dakota compact nursing license. Congratulations on the successful completion of the HPAP program. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Board office. Sincerely,

Francie Miller, RN, BSN, MBA SDBON Program Specialist 605-362-3545